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Press Communiqué 

Governor calls on the Vice President of India 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) called on the 

Vice President of India Shri Jagdeep Dhankhar at the National Capital New Delhi on 

21st September 2022. It was a courtesy call. 

The Governor discussed various issues with the Vice President from education to 

High Courts to Mining. As the Vice President of India is a Sainik School product, the 

Governor shared about Sainik School East Siang and the people’s expectations and 

aspirations.  

The Governor extended in person, the good wishes of the people of Arunachal 

Pradesh and as a tradition, the Governor presented an Arunachali Khada to the 

Vice President on the occasion. 
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